
CONSTRUCTION 
NOTICE 

 
 

Lowden Well: Replace Pump Equipment 
 

What Installation of the new pump equipment for Lowden Well 

When 
Construction will commence on May 23, 2018.  The installation of the new 
equipment is anticipated to take eight hours.  The City of Stanton has been 
notified and workhours will be from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm.   

Where 10552 Lowden St., Stanton 

What to 
Expect 

Pump company with crane and flatbed will set up traffic control on street and 
part of nearby driveway with some access restrictions during installation of the 
pump equipment.  On startup, the well will be pumped into the street for a 
short time and some water will flow down curb and gutter to the storm drain.  
The following week, on Tuesday May 29, 2018, the pump will be discharged 
into the street again for 2-5 hours for additional testing. 

Contacts 
If you have any questions or concerns about the construction activities for this 
project, please call the Golden State Water Company Customer Service Center 
at (800) 999-4033. 

 

Golden State Water Company thanks you for your patience while we 
work to improve your water system. 

 
At Golden State Water Company, it has been all about water for 
more than 80 years.  Our team of professionals delivers reliable, 
quality water and great service to customers in 75 communities 

across California. 
 

Project #26931572 
 
 


